
IN C O M M I T T E E 

August 16, 2018 

The Honorable City Council 
133 Wi l l i am Street 
New Bedford, M A 02740 

Dear Honorable Members o f the City Council: 

The Committee on Appointments & Briefings at a Meeting held on Tuesday, July 31 , 2018, 
considered a WRITTEN M O T I O N , Councillor Gomes, requesting, that the Committee on 
Appointments and Briefings call an immediate Public Safety Summit to include a Representative 
o f the Mayor 's Office, Police Chief Cordeiro, Massachusetts Homeland Security Director, Bristol 
County Sheriff Hodgson, the Commanding Officer from the State Police Barracks in Dartmouth, 
a Representative o f the Bristol County District Attorney's Office, and a Judge from Third District 
Court to discuss measures, procedures and strategies to be utilized and implemented, such as stop 
and search, crime-free zones, and zero tolerance for crimes in our parks and playgrounds and that 
SRT Tactical Unit be on call and utilized anytime its needed, also that extra patrols and 
undercover units be placed in high crime neighborhoods; and further, that a Public Awareness 
Campaign be put together to reach out to the neighborhoods and the citizens o f this City for their 
assistance in fighting crime; furthermore, that this summit be held in executive session, due to the 
information that may be provided and also strategies that may already be in place that not only 
protect our Police Officers, Agencies but also the public. ( R e f d 7/20/17) 

On motion by Councillor Gomes and seconded by Councillor Lopes, the Committee V O T E D : To 
recommend to the City Council to refer to the Committee on Public Safety & Neighborhoods the 
W R I T T E N M O T I O N , Councillor Gomes, requesting, that the Committee on Appointments and 
Briefings call an immediate Public Safety Summit to include a Representative of the Mayor's 
Office, Police Chief Cordeiro, Massachusetts Homeland Security Director, Bristol County Sheriff 
Hodgson, the Commanding Officer from the State Police Barracks in Dartmouth, a 
Representative o f the Bristol County District Attorney's Office, and a Judge from Third District 
Court to discuss measures, procedures and strategies to be utilized and implemented, such as stop 
and search, crime-free zones, and zero tolerance for crimes in our parks and playgrounds and that 
SRT Tactical Unit be on call and utilized anytime its needed, also that extra patrols and 
undercover units be placed in high crime neighborhoods; and further, that a Public Awareness 
Campaign be put together to reach out to the neighborhoods and the citizens o f this City for their 
assistance in fighting crime; furthermore, that this summit be held in executive session, due to the 
information that may be provided and also strategies that may already be in place that not only 
protect our Police Officers, Agencies but also the public. This motion passed on a voice vote. 
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Councillor Debora Coelho, Chairperson 
DC: dmb 



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 
CITY COUNCIL 

July 20. 2017 

W R I T T E N M O T I O N 

Requesting, that the Committee on Appointments and Briefings call an immediate Public 
Safety Summit to include a Representative o f the Mayor's Office. Police Chief Cordeiro. 
Massachusefts Homeland Security Director. Bristol County Sheriff Hodgson, the Commanding 
Officer from the State Police Bnrracks Jn Dartmouth .and A .Representative of the Bristol Countv 
^ . . , . / ancf.a Judge f r o m T h i r d D i s t r i c t C o u r t , .,. ^ 
District Attorney s Office to discuss frieasures. procedures and strategies to be utilized and 
implemented, such as stop and search, crime-free zones, and zero tolerance for crimes in our parks 
and playgrounds and that SRT Tactical Unit be on call and utilized anytime its needed, also that 
extra patrols and undercover units be placed in high crime neighborhood; and further, that a Public 
Awareness Campaign be put together to reach out to the neighborhoods and the citizens o f this City 
for their assistance in fighting crime; furthermore, that this summit be held in executive session, due 
to the information that may be provided and also strategies that mav already be in place that not only 
protect our Police Officers. Agencies but also the public. 

Brian K. Gomes, Councillor at Large 


